
A-7

APPENDIX C 

AMENDMENTS TO THE ARCHITECTURAL CONTROL 

GUIDELINES AND PROCEDURES 

These guidelines and procedures may be amended. It is anticipated that the changes will 
involve clarification rather than substantive modification of the existing guidelines and 
procedures. They may also be amended to reflect changed conditions or technology. 

The Architectural Control Committee (ACC) will conduct a periodic evaluation of the 
guidelines and procedures to determine if amendments are required. Homeowners should also 
submit to the ACC requests for additions or changes to the guidelines and procedures. The actual 
amendment proceedings will involve public discussions and review by the ACC and shall be 
approved as were the original guidelines and procedures by the Board of Directors of the 
Association. 


